December 14, 2022

PUBLIC COMMENT: none

ROAD NEWS:

the townships that share the mower wil| work together to get it fixed. The supervisors would like the road
foreman to suggest to the other townships that share the mower with us to have 3 rotation each year for who
uses the mower first.

seconds the motion, Motion carried with three votes.

The road crew had Affordable 66 come and look at the bad blower unit on the wood stove. A new blower
unit is needed. The road foreman has 3 quote of $147.27 plus shipping for a new one. Supervisor Jeffrey
Carlstrom made 3 motion to purchase 3 new blower unit Supervisor Matt Wallin seconds the motion.

EXECUTIVE SESSION: none

BUSINESS MEETING:




A zoning permit for Valone was read and approved.

There was some discussion on stormwater applications. The secretary explained that a person filling out a
stormwater application needs to contact the Conservation District if they disturb an acre or more of dirt when
doing a project. She will get more information on this for the next meeting.

There is a smell from the heater in the township office. The supervisors would like the road crew to try to
clean it out and see if that fixes the problem. They would also like the secretary to get prices on a vent less and

a vented one.

Supervisor Kelly VanCise made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:35 pm Supervisor Matt Wallin
seconds the motion. Motion carried with three votes,

The next regular scheduled meeting will be held on December 28, 2022 at 6:00 pm.

Signed and Sealed by Secretar Sherry M. Moore
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